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Lakeview Jr./Sr. High conducted an Open House on September 21st at the newly remodeled facility. I was lucky enough to get 

a few minutes to address the crowd during the event. During this speech, I had the opportunity to thank so many people that 

made the project happen and be successful. Below is a text copy of the address. Thank you so much to everyone that made this 

facility enhancement a reality! 

 

Open House Address 

On behalf of Lakeview Community Schools and the Board of Education, I want to thank everyone for being here to attend the 

Open House for the newly renovated Lakeview Jr./Sr. High School. We are excited to welcome back alumni, community    

members, parents, staff, students, and friends of the district. 

 

If you are here for the Open House, you know that Lakeview Jr./Sr. High has taken on an extensive facelift over the last two 

years, but our history at Lakeview Community Schools runs much deeper than just this latest facility project. Lakeview has 

been a premier district in the state of Nebraska for over fifty years. But the foundation of our district was established by the 

community that wanted this school district to become a home to the students in northern Platte county. And we stand here 

today “rooted in THEIR legacy” because none of this would have been possible without the vision, passion, leadership, and 

determination of the many patrons of our district that started this school from the ground up in 1969 with the construction of a 

state-of-the-art facility. It would have been hard to imagine that we are again having an Open House five decades later while 

standing in a leading facility for both our community and region. It is our hope that we have helped “build our future” while 

continuing to be “rooted in our legacy” and carried the torch of Lakeview Community Schools well with the unveiling of this 

school building. 

 

This massive renovation and addition to the Lakeview Jr./Sr. High would not have been possible with the help of several     

people, and we want to make sure they are recognized here today. Let’s give a round of applause to the following people: 

 Thank you to Clark & Enersen, the architectural firm that helped draw this incredible facility. They made the vision of our 

community into a reality with their talents. Their architects and engineers have been on board with the district for over 

two years now, and we have appreciated their partnership. 

 Big thanks to BD Construction. BD Construction-Columbus has been a tremendous partner throughout this entire project. 

They have provided incredible guidance and honesty for the last 24 months. BD deserves a lot of recognition because each 

of the four phases of the project was completed on or ahead of schedule of very tight timelines, which is not an easy task. 

This could not have happened without their efforts. 
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Kyah is an excellent student who takes her education seriously.  She is a helper with a great 

attitude! Awesome  job Kyah 

Perla has a positive attitude, works hard and is an excellent leader. Great Job Perla!! 

Kyah Curtis Perla Catalan  

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 Thank you to the staff, students, and parents throughout the district. Any time you are living in a building that has been 

under construction for almost two years, several things are going to happen, including lost electricity, internet interrup-

tions, parking shortages, closed entrances, changed events, etc. But I can say without a doubt that our students, staff, and 

parents throughout the district have been so incredibly understanding and flexible. It takes an entire team to accomplish 

big things, and this team was amazing! 

 Thank you to the Board of Education. Their vision, guidance, oversight, and passion for making Lakeview Community 

Schools an incredible school district is truly unmatched. Without their long-term support for this district, this astonishing 

building would never have happened. The current six board members and those who have come before them deserve more 

praise than I can give during this short speech. But let me assure you, this district is in great hands with the Lakeview 

Board of Education. Thank you to our Board of Education, including Keith Runge, Ryan Loseke, Jerry Jaixen, Jeremy 

Sprunk, Chad Anderson, and Eric Stuthman! 

 And finally, thank you to the Lakeview community. Without the incredible support of the community, the construction of 

this building would not have happened. Our community was both generous and trusting when you entered the voting 

booth on  October 15th, 2019, and you approved a bond issue that changed the long-term trajectory of our community 

school district. Our school theme that year was “Honor the Past, Live the Present, Create the Future.” The Lakeview Com-

munity allowed the “Creation of the Future” to happen. We hope you are as proud of this new facility as we are. Thank 

you, Lakeview patrons and community! You are amazing! 

 

In conclusion, on behalf of Lakeview Community Schools and Board of Education - thanks again to everyone for coming out to 

Lakeview Jr./Sr. High Open House! Go Vikings! 
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SENIOR PICTURES DUE SOON! 
 
 
It’s time to submit senior pictures for this year’s yearbook! Please submit headshots to Mrs. Schatz at 
kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org. Specifications for submission are below. If we do not receive a picture for your 
senior student by January 31, we will use the headshot taken for school pictures. These pictures will be used 
for the yearbook, for the senior slide show, and for the Columbus Telegram. 

Senior Photo Submission Requirements: 
 CD or email the image to be used (kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org) 

 JPG Format 

 Cropped vertically 

 No special effects (soft focus, b/w, sepia, etc...) 

 Submission due by January 31 

  
**Note**Headshots are required for the Telegram. If you wish to use a different photo for the yearbook, you 
may, but the above requirements still apply. If you are sending 2 different pictures, please specify where each 
picture is to be used.  
 

If you can’t afford senior pictures, we have a professional photographer who will do a brief session 
for FREE! Contact Mrs. Schatz at kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org for more information.  

 

SENIOR ADS FOR YOUR SPECIAL SENIOR - Get Yours NOW!  
Attention Parents of Seniors!! Graduating from high school is such a wonderful milestone in your 
child’s life. We would like to offer the opportunity for you to mark this occasion by ordering a senior advertise-
ment in the yearbook. These “ads” will contain your child’s senior picture already submitted and a baby pic-
ture if that was also submitted. You can then personalize the ad by writing a note to your child. Past notes 
have been ones of encouragement and love. The limit is 150 words. You can submit these ads to 
kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org. The cost is $50 per ad. Please make payment to Lakeview High School with 
senior ad marked in the memo. All ads and payment must be submitted by January 31. We have limited 
spots available, so get your senior ad today!  

MTSS 
 
 Shell Creek teachers will be using a system to assist all students in organization and problem solving 
to improve their academics and behavior.  This system is called Multi-tiered System of Support or MTSS. 
MTSS is defined as an instructional system based on the concept that ALL students require early and power-
ful academic and behavioral core instruction with the potential for high-quality interventions of increasing in-
tensity. 
 A team of teachers who represent a variety of roles meet two times a month to problem solve and make deci-
sions on student’s progress in their academic, behavior, and social and emotional needs in order to support 
student learning. This team consists of the classroom teachers, Title I teacher, ELL teacher, resource teach-
er, guidance counselor and principal. MTSS utilizes evidence-based core practices, intervention strategies, 
and assessment tools to ensure that every student receives the appropriate level of support to be success-
ful.  Decision for interventions may consist of  more one-on-one or small group settings and increase time 
which are based on data collected. The intervention intensity increases when student’s needs are not improv-
ing. Teachers will communicate with parents when their child is involved  and at what level of intervention is 
being tried. The parents will be then asked to attend a meeting to discuss their child’s program. This system 
supports learning for all students at Shell Creek Elementary School.  

Elementary School Tidbits 

mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
mailto:kschatz@lakeview.esu7.org
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On September 29, Cornhusker Public Power came to share with the 5th & 6th Graders the  
importance of power safety. Students learned about the difference between insulators and  
conductors and what some of them look like on power poles. They also demonstrated many  
electrical mistakes that happen in and around neighborhoods and homes. Students also learned 
how to safely remove themselves from a vehicle if there is a down power line and the vehicle is 
unsafe to be in.  Jay and Cameron who work as linemen for CPPD helped present.  Cameron even 
climbed a telephone pole outside the school for us, and showed us the different parts of their work 
gear they wear. Thanks for coming Cornhusker Public Power! Our students are now much more  
knowledgeable and can help their families be safe around electricity and power units! 
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Shell Creek Elementary ~ 
School Counselor 

 
 
Here is a glance at what is happening during 
classroom visits at Shell Creek!   
School Wide - We are taking a little extra 
time to focus on kindness.  All Shell Creek stu-
dents were all asked to decorate an acorn to 
add to this tree.  The message or picture on 
the acorn had to reflect what they were going 
to do or what they would like to see others do 
to spread kindness at Shell Creek Elementary 
this fall.  The acorns will be displayed until 
Thanksgiving time as a reminder we can all be 
kind!  

Kindergarten - Zones of Regulation (see below to implement at home) listening to our feel-
ings, calming down and learning to wait 
1st Grade - Zones of Regulation (see below to implement at home) being part of a commu-
nity, handling curiosity, following directions, and feelings 
2nd Grade - focusing attention, respectful listening, assertive communication, and confi-
dence 
3rd Grade - friendships and how our actions make other people have thoughts and feel-
ings  
4th Grade - assertive communication 
5th Grade - understanding the perspectives of others and empathy 
6th Grade - positive and negative consequences of our reactions when using passive and 
aggressive communication 

Using the Zones of Regulation at Home 

While it's not mandatory to use this program at home, children may become very interested 
in using this inside and outside of school. The Zones of Regulation - written and created by 
Leah M. Kuypers, MA Ed OTR/L contains lessons we completed along with the language we 
provide the students with. The Zones of Regulation contains four categories of emotions, 
Green, Red, Yellow, and Blue.  The Green Zone is our calm and ready to learn Zone.   
If you are interested in using the strategies at home they can be easily implemented. Stu-
dents learn about the feelings they experience in each Zone and strategies to move back to 
the Green Zone.  Below are some of the calm down strategies for each zone.   

The Blue Zone 
Sit on a comfy spot 
Take a walk 
Go for a short run or jog 
Have a snack 
 
The Yellow Zone 
Meditation or use a calming jar 
Wall pushups 
Have a snack 
Go for a short run  
Meditation coloring 

The Red Zone 
Coloring 
Take some deep belly breaths 
Sit on a bean bag (or in a comfy spot) 
 
 
 
https://www.whitbyschool.org/passionforlearning/teaching-self-
control-in-lower-elementary-with-zones-of-regulation 
 



  Page 10  

 

 



  Page 11  

 



  Page 12  

 



  Page 13  

 



  Page 14  

 

Mission Statement: Inspire investment in scholarships, innovative programs and facilities that enhance the 
educational experience and opportunities for students & faculty of Lakeview Community Schools 

 

       

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to Mr. Ron Greenwall for his 10 years of service on the board. 
Ron, we can’t Thank You enough for all that you have done for the board and for Lakeview, and we wish you 
the very best as you enjoy the next stage of your journey. 

Mr. Greenwall has been an integral part of our board and has played a huge role in helping us evolve from a 
strictly scholarship based foundation to creating a foundation where we envision a future in which our school 
and community are working together to support all of our students and embodying all it means to be 
“Lakeview Proud”.  

At our September 27th meeting, the election of officers was held. Clete Pillen and Brad Luchsinger will remain 
the President and Vice president.  

As a board, we are excited to be at a point financially where we can begin working closely with Dr. Plas and 
The Board of Education to assist in current projects to continue to help our District. This is not possible with-
out the support of our community. We Thank all of you that have supported our fundraising events at such a 
high level, and ask that you continue to do so. 

As we enter this Fall season, the Education Foundation asks the Lakeview Community and the Lakeview 
Alumni to consider contributing to our Endowment in the following ways:  
 
  -Support the LEF by purchasing a NEW Annual Membership for only $50.00   

  -Honor you loved ones with a Memorial to the Lakeview Education Foundation  

  -Consider including the Lakeview Education Foundation within your estate planning. 

 

We ask that you contact Clete Pillen with any questions or inquiries. You can also visit the LEF page on the 
Lakeview Community Schools web page at: https://www.lakeview.esu7.org  under the “Community” tab. 
An investment in the Lakeview Education Foundation is an investment in our School, our Students, our       

Future. 

Lakeview Education Foundation   

https://www.lakeview.esu7.org
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Booster Club has lots of new Lakeview items and will be at all the 
home football games. Call Crystal Klug at 402-910-1289 to set up a 

time to shop for your Lakeview gear! 
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Activity calendar from  Rachael  

 

Booster Club has lots of new Lakeview items! Call Crystal Klug at 
402-910-1289 to set up a time to shop for your Lakeview gear. 
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